

Campus

New Korolah, NH – 6, Alampur, Howrah – 711 302 Ph: + 91 2269 0097 / 98

REF: AIS/2016-17/00120

NOTICE

Dear Parents,

The teaching staff members and the school management is extremely concerned about the academic progress of each student of class 10, who will be appearing for the Board Exam in March 2017. We sincerely want to bring out the best in them, so that the same is reflected in their marks and result.

Keeping the above agenda in mind, the teachers are completing the course for SA 2 before the holidays. For each subject, we are giving content, notes, sample question answers along with key words and terminologies for securing the best marks in the written assessment to the students before the vacation . This will give them adequate support material to thoroughly prepare themselves during the holidays.

On resuming classes in January 2017, they will have to write 4 sets of MOCK / REHEARSAL TEST. (schedule attached). The dates for these assessments have been spaced out so as to give a breather in between for revision, doubt clearing, discussing marking schemes in class etc. Also note that classes will be held post the assessments on the days of the exam.

For the 1st Mock Test, the entire syllabus for all the subjects will not be covered (teachers have informed pertaining to their subjects). Thereafter, the complete syllabus should be taken into account for preparation.

For the 4th Mock Test, commencing on 8th February'17, students will take leave at 12 15 pm from school, so that there is sufficient time for self study closer to date of the final exam.

We would request your support and cooperation for executing this plan successfully. Kindly see to it that your wards is PRESENT ON ALL THE WORKING DAYS IN JANUARY AND FEBRUARY 2017.

Thanking You

Ms Joyita Majumder

Principal

22nd December, 2016